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TO: MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL
FROM: JOHN MACKENZIE, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER, PLANNING AND GROWTH
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COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) - JANUARY 18, 2017
ITEM NO. 2, REPORT NO. 4

YORK REGION RAPID TRANSIT UPDATE

CITY WIDE

Recommendation:

1. The Deputy City Manager Planning & Growth Management and the Director of BDevelopment
Engineering and Infrastructure Planning recommend that ltem No. 2, Report No. 4 of the
Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting on January 18, 2017, entitied York Region
Rapid Transit Update, be deferred to the Committee of the Whole Working Session meeting on
March 8, 2017.

Background:

York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) staff was scheduled to provide a presentation to the
Committee of the Whole at its Working Session on January 18, 2017 on the status of the key rapid transit
projects in Vaughan. Staff submitted a brief report on the meeting agenda to augment the presentation
from YRRTC staff.

Unfortunately, YRRTC staff has recently advised that they are unable to attend the Committee of the
Whole (Working Session) on January 18, 2017, and wish to reschedule the presentation the Committee
of the Whole meeting on March 8, 2017.

Accordingly, staff is recommending that ltem No. 2, Report No. 4 on the Committee of the Whole
(Working Session) - January 18, 2017, entitled York Region Rapid Transit Update, be deferred the
Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting on March 8, 2017.

ANDREW REARGE ™~

Director Development Engineering & Infrastructure Planning

Copy to: Daniel Kostopoulos, City Manager
Jeffrey Abrams, City Clerk
Stephen Collins, Deputy City Manager, Public Works
Selma Hubjer, Manager of Transportation Planning/Engineering



